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WHAT IS BILL 135?

I N  T H I S  I S S U E

N E W S L E T T E R  V O L .  1 4 J U L Y  2 4 ,  2 0 2 5

Dear members,

 CUPE Ontario Health atHome members are meeting at the labour board on
Friday, July 25th  for the consultation summary regarding the PLSRTA
application.  

We want to assure CUPE members that our top priority is to set the earliest
possible date for the representation vote to take place. This will allow us to
focus on the bargaining issues and negotiate your new collective agreement.  

CUPE is hopeful the representation vote can be completed in the fall.  CUPE
is cautiously optimistic that the other unions share our sense of urgency
here and will put the needs of the rank-and-file members first.  
 
Ontario Healthcare workers are under pressure from a government that is
seeking to dismantle and privatize our jobs. We need a strong and united
front to challenge them at the bargaining table and fight for the public
healthcare system and the workers who make it run. 

We will provide a comprehensive update on the status of the vote as soon as
possible after the July 25th hearing. 

Labour Board Update

Do you want to be involved?
There is still time to register
for the member organizer
training! Dates are currently
open for August,
September, and October!
Spots are filling up fast, so
apply now!  

Member Organizer
Training Dates

Your July Update

Sign up for the
newsletter

www.oh-home.cupe.ca

 Facebook

 Instagram

Want to stay up to date
with CUPE’s Ontario

Health atHome campaign?
Scan the QR code below

and sign up for the
newsletter today!  

https://oh-home.cupe.ca/2025/04/25/may-6-to-12-is-national-nursing-week/
https://www.facebook.com/OntarioHealthatHome/
https://www.facebook.com/OntarioHealthatHome/
https://www.instagram.com/cupe_ontario_health_athome/

